## BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of May 7, 1959

Three members were present: H. Cook, Jr. H. Guerin

R. B. Biron

Prelimary plans were submitted by the Eden Construction Co., Inc., of Sharon, Mass., concerning their proposed submitted division on Mechanic Street. Two members of the Board of Selectmen were present at this meeting (Windsor Bates and Thomas Nickleson). Two members of the Water Department were also present (Bruno Santini and Arthur Ayotte)

The resignations of Alfred Staves and Robert Hunter were received and accepted with regret.

Joseph Scolavino and Raymond Mowry were appointed to fill the vacancies created by the resignations of Robert Hunter and Alfred States. (These men were also approved by the Board of Selectmen).

It was voted to pay Lloyd Brown of Bellingham \$1.65 for a set of keys.

R. Bernard Biron Clerk CHARRMAN COK